
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER FEBRUARY 2025 

Important Dates   

Half term Monday 17 February to Friday 21 February 

Schools open Monday 24 February 

Inset day             Thursday 3 April  

Schools close Friday 11 April 

Easter holiday Monday 14 April to Friday 25 April 

Schools open     Monday 28 April 

May Day Bank Holiday Monday 5 May 

Schools close Friday 23 May 

Half term Monday 26 May 27 to Friday 30 May 

Schools open Monday 2 June 

           

As part of our ongoing commitment to the safety and 

wellbeing of all our students, we want to take a moment 

to share the measures we have in place to protect them, 

especially in light of concerns around national knife 

crime. 

 Ensuring a safe learning environment is our top priority. 

Intuition staff will ensure that we minimize risks and 

respond effectively to any situation. 

Live cameras are situated both inside and outside the 

premises. Our gates/external doors are secured and 

monitored throughout the day to prevent unauthorised 

access. 

Happy Valentine’s Day!! 

Have a fabulous half term… School 

will be open as usual on Monday 

24th February 2025. 

Highlights of the term... 

This term students have enjoyed celebrating 

different cultures, religions and enrichment. Here 

are just a few activities we have participated in… 

*Robert Burns - Scottish celebration- Students ate 

haggis neeps and tatties! 

*Chinese New Year- Students made Chinese food 

and used chopsticks. 

*Healthy eating activities for Topic and Enrichment- 

students went shopping for their ingredients and 

made, fruit muffins and fruit salads. 

 

Do you have any old books, jigsaws or board games you no longer use??? 

Student voice ambassadors are writing a letter to their parents/carers asking for donations of books, games, jigsaws or a 

monetary donation to help Intuition school stock up their library…Look out for your letter. Any donations  

would be greatly appreciated. Thank you for your continued support.  

Healthy Eating   

We promote healthy eating to help students 

stay focused, energized, and ready to learn. We 

encourage pupils to bring nutritious snacks such 

as fruit, yogurt, and wholegrain options, while 

avoiding fizzy drinks and sugary snacks, which 

can lead to energy crashes and affect 

concentration. 


